Alteration of Layout of Depot Street (Portion)

Letter to Planning Board

From the Select Board ~7mun o,ﬁ GwH—D/\

Subject: Alteration of Layout of Portion of Depot Street

At a duly noticed meeting of the Select Board held orbA/a/) / C] , 2024, the Select
Board voted its intention to alter the layout of a portion of Depot Street as a public way, to
include within said layout the parcels of land shown as “Parcel -E-1”, “Parcel S-E-2”, “Parcel S-
E-3”, and “Parcel S-E-4” on a plan and “Layout Alteration Plan Depot Street Sutton,
Massachusetts,” dated Apn’/ 5, 2024, prepared by Green International Affiliates, Inc. The
Select Board hereby submits the proposed alteration of said portion of Depot Street, as shown on
said plan, to the Planning Board for its comments and recommendations pursuant to G.L. ¢. 41,
§811.

Please review the enclosed layout alteration plan and provide your comments and/or
recommendation in writing within forty-five (45) calendar days of the date of this letter relative
to the alteration of the layout of a portion of Depot Street as a public way.

Following the required notifications, the Select Board will hold a public meeting by placing the
proposed alteration of the layout of Depot Street on the Select Board’s meeting agenda. At that
time, the Select Board will vote on whether to alter the layout of said portion of Depot Street as a
public way and to include an article in the Town Meeting warrant for the acceptance of said
altered layout.

Thank you for your cooperation.

(\_/ , Chair
elect Board

Jonathan Anderson
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